GOOSE CREEK CONSOLIDATED INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

Anthony Price
DEPUTY SUPERINTENDENT

December 16, 2015
Parents/Guardians and the Goose Creek Community,

The safety and security of our students is always our top priority. As such, it is important that we occasionally hold
drills to prepare for a variety of incidents. These drills help us make improvements to our response to an
unplanned event on one of our campuses.

Goose Creek CISD has scheduled several “lockdown drills” for Wed., Jan. 6, Thurs., Jan7 and Fri., Jan. 8. On those
days, a lockdown drill will be conducted on two campuses. These drills will begin in the morning and be completed
by early afternoon. No one will be allowed to enter or exit a campus once that campus’s lockdown drill has begun.
Not all campuses will participate in this round of lackdown drills, but they will all be prepared to do so. The
campuses selected for drills will not be notified that they have been selected until the Drill Evaluation Team-
arrives to begin the simulated scenario.

These scheduled drills will be held in conjunction with the GCCISD Administration, GCCISD Police Department,
Baytown Police Department and the Baytown Fire Department. These drills, as well as monthly fire drillsand =
twice-yearly tornado drills, are routinely scheduled throughout the school year to ensure the safety and security
of all our students, faculty and staff.

Please do not be alarmed if you see local district and police and fire department vehicles on a GCCISD campus on
the dates listed above. With the exception of the lackdown drills, we will have a regular school day.
Thank you for your understanding. Please call the central Administration office if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Anthony Price
Deputy Superintendent for Administrative Services
Goose Creek Consolidated Independent School District.
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